
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

What’s On 
 

Monday 10th October 

Moe Library visit  

Junior unit 

 

Monday 31st October 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Tuesday 1st November 

Melb Cup Public Holiday 

 

Wednesday 16th November 

Rotary presentation night 

 

Mon 21st to Fri 25th Nov 

Whole School Swimming Pro-
gram 

 

Ready Set Grow Dates  

(new preps 2023) 

Tues Nov 22 

Tues Nov 29 

Tues Dec 6th 

Tues Dec 13th 

Thursday 6th October 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring            

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

At Albert Street we 
value 

Partnership 
Respect 

Optimism and 

CANTEEN  DAYS 

MONDAY 

WEDNESDAY 

FRIDAY 

   Forest Edge Camp 2022 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

Warrawee everyone, 
 

Welcome to term 4 

We have a busy term ahead with important 
events such as Rotary students presenting their 
work to Moe Rotary, camp, graduation, transi-
tion days for our new preps and a number of 
excursions and incursions.   
 

Assembly 

Now that COVID procedures have been eased, 
we are excited to invite family members onsite 
into the multi-purpose room for assembly each 
Monday.  Each week, a class will present an 
item as well as the usual announcements.  It 
would be fabulous to see family members back 
onsite to participate in these celebrations.  
Please find the schedule of classes presenting in 
this newsletter.  We ask that you access the 
school via the front gate and enter the foyer to 
make your way to the multi-purpose room.  
Assembly commences at 2:10pm and it would 
be greatly appreciated if you could arrive be-
tween 2:00pm and 2:10pm to be seated by that 
time.  A small door prize will be raffled at the 
end of each assembly.  Make sure you enter the 
raffle in the foyer.  This week’s prize is a new 
school beanie.  
 

Junior Unit Local Excursion 

Monday the 10th of October, the Junior Unit  
will be walking to the Moe Library to explore 
what this library has to offer.  A notice was 
posted on Sentral with all of the details.  A kind 
reminder that parents and carers are welcome 
to join in.  You can either meet your child’s 
class at the library or come to school and walk 
with them.  
 

Camp 

Thank you to all the families of our 3-6 students 
who helped get their children ready for camp.  
It was great to see how successful your packing 
was in that every child was able to carry their 
own belongings.  As you can see from the Face-
book posts, they arrived safely and are having a 
fabulous time.  Thank you to our 3-6 staff who 
have committed their time to ensure that your 
child is provided with care and safety through-
out this 4 day camp.  A note of thanks  to your 
child’s classroom teacher via the parent portal 
would be greatly appreciated and fulfills our 
values of partnership and respect. 
 

Dr Monique Osborn 

Hats are Back! 

A kind reminder that as part of our SunSmart Policy, bucket hats are 
required to be worn outside at all times during term 4.  Please ensure 
your child has a labelled hat at school each day for outside play and 
activities.  Students who do not have a hat will be required to play in an 
undercover area of the school.  Hats are available to purchase from our 
uniform shop for $15. 

 

 

 

 

 

Ready Set Grow 2023 Prep transition 

It’s that time of the year again, when we welcome next year’s preps 
into our school for 4 sessions of our “Ready Set Grow” program. This 
program helps prepare our new preps for life in a school environment.  
They will meet Albert Street staff, become familiar with their class-
room, get to know the school grounds and participate in school activi-
ties.  Dates for this years program are: 

• Tuesday November 22nd—9:00am to 10:30am 

• Tuesday November 29th—9:00am to 10:30am 

• Tuesday December 6th—9:00am to 11:30am 

• Tuesday December 13th—8:30am to 11:30am 

Sessions will be provided for parents as well, details to be advised clos-
er to the time. 

 

 

 

 

Families are invited!  

It’s wonderful to be able to invite families back onsite.  We have some 
activities planned, both after school and during school times that we 
hope you will participate in.  More details to follow.  One of these is 
assembly, please see timetable below: 

• Assembly 

Each week, one grade will prepare a special presentation for assembly.  
The time table below shows which grades will be presenting each 
week: 

10th Oct—Prep D and 1/2 McK  17th Oct—3/4 H 

24th Oct—5/6 H and 5/6 B  31st Oct—1/2 D 

7th Nov—3/4 B    14th Nov—5/6 h and 5/6 B 

21st Nov—1/2 McK   28th Nov—Prep and 3/4 B 

5th Dec—1/2 D    12th Dec—3/4 H 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Cars! 

This term, students have been learning about how forces work for our Inquiry Unit. To finish off the unit, students partici-
pated in a balloon powered car competition that involved researching, designing, building, and testing a balloon powered 
car made from recyclable materials. Students who were present on Friday (9/9) created a list of materials that they might 
use in their designs and collected as many of the material as they could from home to use in their constructions.  The stu-
dents really enjoyed constructing and racing their cars. 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 



“Dare to Dream” 

New Playground Project 
Our Fundraising Team (lead by parent and School Councilor Casie Kon-
nodouras) have been collaborating about our next fundraising project.  
The team has decided to replace the old playground equipment that was 
removed near the bike shed.  The image above is an example of what we 
will be able to fit in that space. 
 

 The cost of the project is around $27000.  So far we have raised just 
over $11000 to put towards the project.  With your help in supporting 
our fundraising activities, we hope to be able to raise enough funds to 
have the new equipment installed towards the end of next year. 
 

Thank you for your continued support of our fundraising activities 
 

The Fundraising Team 

Look at our next Fundraising Project! 

$3000 

$9000 

$24000 

$18000 

$21000 

$12000 

$15000 

$6000 

$27000 

 

 

 
 

GOAL! 


